## TEMPLE EMANU-EL

Colvin and Tacoma Avenues
Buffalo, New York

STUDY OF RABBI ISAAC KLEIN

January 30, 1956

Rabbi Norman L4mm Kodimah Synagogue 17 Oakland Street Springfield 8, Mass.

Dear Rabbi LAmm:

Let me congratulate you upon your fine study published in the last issue of Judaism. I am happy to learn that the day by day duties of the rabbinate have not completely displaced your inclination to study. Keep it up. Very few rabbis manage to pay proper attention to both.

May I also use this opportunity to thank you for your telegram congratulating me at the occasion of my receiving life tenure. It was very thoughtful of you and I appreciate it very much.

Regards to your charming rebitzen and to your entire flock.

Sincerely yours,

Rabbi Isaac Klein